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The 2012 USCPFA Table Tennis Tournament held at CCC building on March 24 2012.





  The Table Tennis Championship held at the CCC building on March 24th 2012 was, as always, an exciting event. We had a fairly good turnout for this event. Everyone had fun and our semi finals and finals were all exciting games to watch. In the finals we had a man and a woman; Li Li and Jing Xu. Despite a difference in age and gender, it was a very close and evenly matched game in which Li Li finally won the title. 


  


  After the table tennis we had an enjoyable time-sharing a pot luck dinner and good conversation. Whether you play table tennis or not, make sure you come next year as you can still have a lot of fun watching such skilled players play and joining the delicious potluck dinner afterwards.


 





 





 























China, the Homeland of Tea


� HYPERLINK "http://www.chinahighlights.com/tour/china-holidays/" \t "_blank" ��


  Of the three major beverages of the world-- tea, coffee and cocoa-- tea is consumed by the largest number of people. 


  


  China is the homeland of tea. It is believed that China has tea-shrubs as early as five to six thousand years ago, and human cultivation of tea plants dates back two thousand years. Tea from China, along with her silk and porcelain, began to be known the world over more than a thousand years ago and has since always been an important Chinese export. At present more than forty countries in the world grow tea with Asian countries producing 90% of the world's total output. All tea trees in other countries have their origin directly or indirectly in China. The word for tea leaves or tea as a drink in many countries are derivatives from the Chinese character "cha." The Russians call it "cha'i", which sounds like "chaye" (tea leaves) as it is pronounced in northern China, and the English word "tea" sounds similar to the pronunciation of its counterpart in Xiamen (Amoy). The Japanese character for tea is written exactly the same as it is in Chinese, though pronounced with a slight difference. The habit of tea drinking spread to Japan in the 6th century, but it was not introduced to Europe and America till the 17th and 18th centuries. Now the number of tea drinkers in the world is legion and is still on the increase


                                    -From Chinavista.com
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Newsletter Information


Next NL Deadline July 15


     We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor Xin Ni, 9 Knolls Rd, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or email at nixin1@gmail.com. Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information. Next deadline: April 15th, 2011.

















Events





    Steering Committee meetings are open to anyone interested on May 15 (Tuesday), June 12 (Tuesday). No meeting in July. Meetings start at 6:30 PM. at 70 A Chestnut St. Albany











Lijiang Scholarshi​p Fund Supports Students





    The Lijiang Teachers College Scholarship Fund, which has received support from our USCPFA chapter, is currently supporting twelve talented but needy high school and college students from Yunnan province in Southwest China. The fund has given over $15,000 dollars so far over the last three years.





    If you would like more information about the fund, student recipients and donors, go to the webite at Lijiangscholarshipfund.org.


    





 





 





 











Coming Soon:   





Christman’s sanctuary hiking                         June 3               


Annual June Picnic and Election                    June16














Annual Awards Banquet





  A grand time was had by all at the Annual Awards Banquet on April 17 at the Dragon Buffet.          





After an enjoyable dinner, the program with remarks by Assembleman Kenneth Zebrowski      of Rockland County. The awards were presented by Chapter President Kirk Huang:        


    Friendship Builder Award to Henry G. Williams, Chapter Membership Chair;              


    Friendship Links Award to Xin Ni, Chapter News Letter Editor;                   


    Tema Bellison Memorial Scholarship Award to Joseph Coelho, senior at Tech Valley High School and James Blanchfield, 8th grade student at Central Park International Magnet School.       


    Lou Spelich and Joyce and Bob Baum were presented with their National Awards given at the last National Convention.          





The raffle was very exciting, the prizes were very nice and over 100 raffle tickets went into the bag for selection. The winning tickets were drawn by our young friend Cai Yu Chen, assisted by Rezsin Adams and the winneers were:  Telma Coelho, Haugyu Chen, Shen Zhigi, Donna Phillips and Joe Coelho.                





The evening came to a close with a fine performance by Two Generations Band, Peter Warrren guitar and vocals and vocalist Sarah Beitch as we said good-bye to our many old and new friends.                            


 





    


Professor Wang On Chinese History Through Coins





    Retired RPI professor Lawrence Wang presented a powerpoint presentation at Colonie library as our February monthly program. He overwhelmed those of us not knowledgeable about Chinese history with


information. Even warlords whose rule didn't last very long had their image stamped on coins. Some of the most valuable coins we learned have the square hole in the middle.





    Chinese coin collector Frank Robinson brought a historic coin with him much to the delight of Professor Wang.














President


Kirk Huang’s


Message





2012 Chapter Election - Nominating Committee Report





The Nominating Committee nominates the following members to serve as Officers of the Northeast New York Chapter for two-years term (2012-2014).           


  President                                             Kirk Huang              


  Vice President                                      Bea Swire             


  Treasurer                                          Nancy Meyer           


  Secretary                                       Alison Stonbely       





The election will take place at the Annual June Picnic on June 16. All members are encouraged to come and vote.                       


                                                


          Rezsin Adams Chair, Nominating Committee


 





 





 











BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY





  Our annual USCPFA Bowling and Pizza party was held Saturday, March 3, 2012, at Del Lanes in


Delmar.  Seventeen students, scholars, members and friends each bowled 2 games.   When the


bowling was finished everyone enjoyed pizza.  Kirk presented trophies for the highest men’s and women’s scores, and also for the highest children’s score.  Trophies were presented to:





Highest men’s scorer was Kirk. However he asked the trophy be given to the runner-up,                                   Gene Damm.


Highest women’s scorer Joyce Baum was last year’s winner, who asked that the trophy be given to the next women’s high score                                                   Lijuan Peng. Children’s trophies went to Betty and Zhiyuan Yu. Both were girls this year. 





Congratulations to all the winners.  Hope to see you at the event next year.

















Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bob Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar














Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sun, Jun 3�
Christman’s sanctuary hiking�
Christman’s sanctuary�
3:00 PM�
1�
�
    Sat, Jun 16�
Annual June Picnic and Election�
Bethlehem Town Park�
12:30 PM�
1�
�












�





President's Message





  We held many wonderful events in March and April. There were two students won the Student Awards at the Annual Banquet. They are learning Chinese in the school. Both will visit China soon. It is so nice to see young Americans interested in learning Chinese language and culture. 





   This is the election year of our Chapter. The election will be held at the June picnic on Saturday June 16. I encourage you to attend the picnic, having fun and electing Chapter Officers for the next two years.





   I like to wish all graduating students best of luck on their future endeavors.  I wish you all have a very good summer. 











Kirk














US-China Peoples Friendship Association
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46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084
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Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________         Circle one of the above





Email ____________________________________________________


		     


Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. 


Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�





All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�





* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


�                                       





Events





Quick View Calendar








Annual June Picnic and Election 


Saturday June16





   Our Annual Picnic and Business Meeting will be held at the Bethlehem Town Park located at Elm Ave, Pavillion B, in Delmar, NY from 12:00 PM to 4:30 PM on Saturday June 16. We invite all members and friends to join the fun and welcome summer. Just in case it rains, we have reserved the pavilion. There will be food, friendship and games! USCPFA will provide hot dogs, buns and soda. To enhance the food, you are asked to bring a dish to share. Around 3 PM members will participate in business meeting as we will be voting on Chapter Officers for the next two years. We do need to know the number attending so that we will have enough food. So please let Kirk know that you will attend kkhbravo1@yahoo.com 518-782-0746. Please also let him knows if you need ride or can provide ride.








USCPFA will be having a hike at the beautiful Christman’s sanctuary on June 3rd 2012.





    On June 3rd 2012 USCPFA will be leading a hike at Christman’s sanctuary. Christman’s sanctuary is owned by the Nature Conservancy and is a beautiful series of waterfalls that are part of the source of the Bozenkill. The property used to be owned by the Christman family who were two generations of poets that lived locally. When I88 was first planned, they planned to have this highway running through the property. The highway was re-routed after the Christman family gave the property to the Nature Conservancy. 


    This little known sanctuary is tranquil and extremely beautiful. The previous group we took there several years ago loved it. One student I took there said:  “Now I am happy I came to school in the Albany area, I did not know there was such beautiful landscape in this area.”


    We will be meeting in the parking lot of the Hannaford on the corner of route 20 and Carmen rd at 3.00 p.m. on June 3rd 2012. We will then drive in convoy to the sanctuary. The terrain is uneven in some parts, but this is not a strenuous hike. Please wear long sleeves and pants, to avoid deer ticks; please also wear footwear that is covered and comfortable for hiking. After the hike we will meet at Pizza Gram Plus on Western Ave for pizza, so please bring money if you wish to have pizza. Please inform Alison devonalison1@yahoo.com 518 9441614 if you plan to attend, need a ride or can provide rides.























